Associates of Vietham Veterans of America
National Election Committee Report

Submitted by Nancy Montgomery, Election Committee Chair

April 10, 2024

The past few months have been rather slow. | have received very few Election
Result forms from chapter elections. Some still fail to follow the directions as
stated in our policies and complete the form as required.

The committee recommends that all review the Policies and Procedures in
regards to Elections for this year to make sure all your states and chapters are
following the procedures These elected officers and representatives will be your
leaders for the next two years and your delegates at the next convention in 2025.
Please follow the directions in reporting your new officers and/or representatives.

Thank you.

Committee members: Joanne Blum, Linda Haberkorn, Tony Gigli and Ann Rice,
and Suzie Meeks, Special Advisor



